Class 3 Easter Holiday Homework
Due in Monday 24th April 2017

You have been given some maths homework to complete over the Easter holidays. This links to our place value work which we have been going over in class. Try your best to complete the whole sheet, if you get stuck ask an adult for help or I can go through it with you when you come back to school after Easter. 
As well as completing your maths homework you have also been set a writing activity on purple mash. I would like you to write a Thank you letter in character as Charlie Bucket to Mr Willy Wonka for inviting you to the chocolate factory. I have put some prompts on the screen to help you to know what to include in your writing – make sure you use these to help you. Remember to use capital letters and punctuation as well. 
This homework is due in on the first day back after Easter – Monday 24th April. 
Have a lovely Easter holiday everyone!   







Thank you letter to Mr Willy Wonka Homework
Your task is to write a letter in character as Charlie Bucket to Mr Willy Wonka thanking him for the visit to the chocolate factory. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Here are some hints to help you to know what to write: 
Beginning - Start by saying how grateful you are for everything Willy Wonka has done for you – Thank you so much for…
Favourite Part - Say what your favourite part of the day was and say why you liked that bit best – The highlight of the day was…
Other Children - Comment on the behaviour of some of the other children.  Were you shocked at some of the things they did? – I was shocked….
Ideas - Tell Willy Wonka about a new idea you have for a sweet or chocolate bar – I have an idea for…
End - Before you finish, thank Willy Wonka once again for the amazing day you had at the factory and for the lifetime supply of chocolate – Thank you again for….

 
